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PTFA 
The school disco last Friday was a very well-supported event – thank you to the 
helpers and staff for supervising this ever popular event.  The PTFA raised a 
fantastic £325.15. 
 

Happy Mother’s Day! 
Reception Class spent time at school with family members on Tuesday morning, in 
recognition of Mothering Sunday, taking part in a range of Spring themed creative 
activities.  Thank you to Mrs Hoile and Miss Trevor for leading this lovely ‘Stay and 
Play’ event and to the family members for their support.  
 

A great day out 
On Thursday Classes 1 and 2 spent a glorious day at Wingham Wildlife Park.  A 
great time was had by all visiting the tigers, lions, pumas, chimpanzees, moon 
bears, lemurs (including babies), meerkats, penguins and many more incredible 
animals.  Mrs Wallis reports that the peacocks were very interested in the content 
of the children’s packed lunch boxes!  Thank you to all the staff and volunteers for 
accompanying the children on this fabulous trip.  
 

Spring Concert Preparations 
It’s been a busy week for our children and staff who are preparing the programme 
for our annual Spring Concert.  Musical sounds have been ever present as the  
children have been rehearsing and we are looking forward to seeing you at the 
concerts next week.   Do please return unneeded tickets for the Spring Concert so 
we can re-distribute to people on our waiting list.  
 
Wishing you all a good weekend – remember the clocks go forward by one hour! 
  

Helen Comfort 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 1st April 2019                    
NO CLUBS! 

Wednesday, 3rd April – Class 6 Hoodie order deadline 
Thursday, 4th April – 2:30pm Spring Concert (by ticket only) 
Friday, 5th April– 9am Spring Concert (by ticket only) 
                            – 2pm School finishes 
                                    
 

 
 
                                               
                                                

 

The Week Ahead! 

   
w/e 22nd & 29th March 2019 
Class 1 – Caspian & All of Class 1 
Class 2 – Chloe W & Joseph 
Class 3 – Hayden & Poppy 
Class 4 – Isabella & Aemilia 
Class 5 – Ophelia & Madeleine 
Class 6 – George & Erin 
 

Star Awards 
 

                                     
 

w/e 29th March 2019 
Class R – 95.9%  
Class 1 – 94.3%  
Class 2 – 91.6% 
Class 3 – 100% 
Class 4 – 97% 
Class 5 – 96.8% 
Class 6 – 98.8% 
Whole school – 96.4% 

Attendance 

   Lunch Menu:  Week 2 

 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the 
following children who 
celebrate their birthday in 
April. 
 

Joseph Class 3 
Charlie Class 5 
Jack Class 2 
Anthea Class 6 
Lily Class 5 
Reuben Class 1 
Lottie Class R 
Edward Class 4 
Madeleine Class R 
Thomas Class 6 
Lenny Class 3 
Seth Class R 
Ewan Class 5 
Natasha Class 5 
Gracie Class 5 
George Class 6 
WIlliam Class R 
Kartikey Class 2 
Toby Class 5 
Isobelle Class R 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember: 
School will finish 
at 2pm on Friday, 

5th April for the 
Spring holiday. 

 
 

Birthdays 
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